
 

 

Press Release: 14 January 2022 
 
Voyage Care Bondco plc announces sale of the Voyage Care Group to Wren House 
 
Voyage Care Group today announces that it has been acquired by Wren House 
Infrastructure, the experienced infrastructure fund based in London, from Partners 
Group, a leading global private markets firm, acting on behalf of its clients, and Duke 
Street, the European mid-market buy-out sector specialist.  
 
The new investment will enable us to build on the progress made to date, where 
quality remains at the forefront of all we do, as well as achieve our continued growth 
aspirations. 
 
Enquiries: 
InvestorRelations@voyagecare.com 
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